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May eNewsletter

This eNewsletter is part of the city's effort to keep residents informed of the latest issues and
happenings. Each month city departments provide brief info items for your perusal. When you
find an item of interest, click on the underlined link and you will be taken to a fuller discussion
of that piece of news. If it motivates you to contact a city official or staff member, click on the
appropriate name on the left. It's that simple. For further information about city events, go to the
Woodland home page.
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Public Works - Did you know...?

Hot weather can take a tremendous toll on your vehicle and now is the best time to get your car
ready for the summer heat. Click here for a list of Top Summer Maintenance Tips.

Landscaping to Save Water

Are you wondering how to keep your lawn looking beautiful during the dry summer heat? Click
here for more information.

Address Canvassers are Taking to the Streets

The 2010 Census has begun their address canvassing. The preliminary wave began on March
29th and the entire phase will conclude by June 19, 2009. Census workers can be identified by
the official Census Bureau badge they carry. Follow this link for more information on address
canvassing.

Woodland Public Library Received Gift from the Mexican Consulate

The Woodland Public Library's Children's Room received a very special gift from the Mexican
consulate. Click here to find out more.

GANGS - Do you worry about your children becoming involved in gangs?
Mario Martinez, the police department's Diversion Counselor, discusses in this article,

common signs to look for that may indicate your child is getting involved in gang activity
and the steps you as parents can take to protect your child.

Woodland Library Receives National Endowment for the Humanities Grant
Woodland Public Library was one of 4,000 libraries to receive the 2009 National Endowment of

the Arts "We the People Bookshelf" grant as well as the "Picturing America" grant for visual
arts. For more...click here.

Mark Your Calendar - June 20, 2009

Mark your calendar for the Third Annual Woodland Opera House Fundraiser. Click here for a
flyer for this upcoming event.

SeniorGram

For the May issue of the SeniorGram with access to programs, ongoing activities and special
events for Woodland seniors click here.
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May 2009, Ana Gonzalez, ed.



